
DSC Faculty Meeting 
August 26, 2009 

499 DSL – 3:30 PM 
 

I. Meeting of the DSC Faculty was held on Wednesday, August 26, 2009, DSC 
Director Max Gunzburger presided. 

 
II. The following faculty members attended the meeting: A.El-Azab, P. Beerli, 

G. Erlebacher, A. Meyer-Baese, M. Navon, G. Naylor, J. Peterson, T. Plewa, 
S. Shangbhag, D. Slice, X. Wang and M.Ye.  
Also Jim Wilgenbusch.  
 

III. The following faculty members were absent:  H. Nymeyer and A. Lemmon. 
 

IV. Announcements and Discussion: 
 

The minutes from 2/4/09 were approved. 
 

                  Discussed budget cuts and the new budget. 
                  
                  Discussed concerns about money for TA’s and need for outside funding. 
                 
                  Discussed the Undergraduate Program.   
                    
                  Discussed replacement for Chair. 
 
                  Tomas Plewa talked about the colloquium series. 
 
                  Jim Wilgenbusch talked about the HPC competion. 
 
                  Discussed a display outside the library for advertising our program. 

 
          
V. Discussion and secret ballot vote for the new DSC bylaws. 

      
     VI.       Meeting was adjourned. 


